

CITY OF CONCORD

New Hampshire's Main Street™ City Manager's Office

Thomas J. Aspell, Jr. City Manager

REPORT TO MAYOR AND THE CITY COUNCIL

DATE:

June 27, 2018

FROM:

Thomas J. Aspell, Jr., City Manager

SUBJECT:

Citizen Comments

Recommendation:

Recommend City Council accept this report.

Background:

Attached for your information are citizen comments received during the past month.

/ss

Attachments



Dear Tom, Sazi and the City of
Greord: On behalf of the New Hampsherie
Traval Council I want to
thank you for sponsoring
the 2018 NH Traval Council's
Governor's Conference on Tourism
Sincerely
Page Sullivan
organizer.

Stevens, Suzanne

From:

Aspell, Thomas

Sent:

Monday, June 4, 2018 9:52 AM

To:

Stevens, Suzanne

Subject:

FW: Re: rollins park

Very good!

From: Gill, David

Sent: Sunday, June 3, 2018 3:51 PM

To: Aspell, Thomas

Subject: Fwd: Re: rollins park

Good news file.

David

Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE DROID

----- Forwarded message -----

From: "Gill, David" < DGill@ConcordNH.gov>

Date: Jun 3, 2018 3:46 PM Subject: Re: rollins park To: mbwnow@comcast.net

Cc:

Hi Mary,

Thanks for the note. Project was a true community project... good community input, city council support and great contactor.

Everyone gets high five on this one:)

Enjoy the day!

David

Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE DROID

On Jun 3, 2018 2:50 PM, Mary < mbwnow@comcast.net > wrote:

hi! I just came back from a walk through rollins park. what a difference! I was so sad when all the trees were cut down I stopped going thru it. today I went to see the new trees, and it looks great!!!! I was so happy to see you have also bricked the foot path!!!! it was tricky going at times, trying not to trip on roots and rocks. it was a pleasure to walk from broadway to bow street. you have improved the park so much!!!

thank you so much! it all looks so nice!!!

mary whitman

the around much of you and house on a wanted of you and the grand of you and broken and the grand of you and washed one hashed gust wanted to let the freel to good that the the Bray Die. Summe Bonovar Hopman Throat that is doesn't Sommented of the chief to have the Sheat furthmen and get to have a cond get to have forme for the deserve in the discovery, you go beyond what Living and mine Who have left tie Larsh

Dear Jill,

Thank you for all
your help planning my
Sister's Durial. We
truly appreciate your
Kindness and Compassion.
Nobody wants to bury
Their wife, mother or
Sister but I am
Thankful you were the
one to help us during
this difficult time.
Love thuys,
Lisa, Eric, Michel
Teach

16 june 2018 Dem Jill-My dad + I attended your latest presentation + cemetery tour through the Concord library, and we LOVED it! We were both incredibly impressed not just w/your presentation, but the remarkable dedication - the hans + hans + hours of wart research -you have put into your fib. Wow. The City of Cancord won the lottery when you applied for + accepted that job !! THANK YOU for bringing the city's history to life. THANK YOU for sharing it in the public. THANK YOU for all you do!! Best ugards, Kanne (Timmons)

City of Concord - City Clerk's Office Customer Service Surveys - May 2018

City Council Elections Vital Records Dog Licensing								Dog Licensing
(1)		()		(3)			(5)	
				Other: General Infor (6) Marriage Lice			mation() nse () Purple Bags	
Were you greeted promptly and friendly?								
(Worst)	1	2	3 ()	4	5 (1)	6 (1)	7 (13)	(Best)
Was your wait for service reasonable?								
(Worst)	1 (1)						7 (13)	(Best)
Was the staff person knowledgeable?								
(Worst)	1						7 (14)	(Best)
Was your transaction complete and accurate?								
(Worst)	1 ()			4 ()				(Best)
• V • T in • T • C • P	nstead of 2 hank you! Great job!	ly & ple n the of 0 he requi	fice we	ere very	pleasa	nt. May		ne parking 30 minutes hen attempting to renew

- Very helpful!
- It was fast, informational and super friendly service! Thank you!
- Keep smiling!!
- They were very friendly & courteous!

City of Concord – Collections Department Customer Comment Cards Survey

Results based on total comment cards received for June 2018

I received services related to:

Motor Vehicle Property Taxes Utility Payments Misc. Billing (5) (1) (0) (0)

Our staff was: Courteous Knowledgeable Professional (5) (4) (4)

Other: Superb

Very Friendly

Our service was: Courteous Knowledgeable Professional (5) (4) (4)

Other: Top notch service

Comments and suggestions:

- 1. Donna, as always, was fantastic to work with. Transaction was smooth as silk.
- 2. Donna assisted me and, as always, was courteous, friendly and extremely professional.
- 3. I have been going to this office for at least 20 years and the ladies are always awesome to deal with.
- 4. Sarah was so kind and helpful! Registering cars confuses me and she was great and so kind. Thank you!
- 5. They all deserve a raise.
- 6. Was served by Donna. Outstanding service! Fast, efficient, pleasant.